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Friday, 10 November 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As part of their Christmas celebrations, the Willowbrook Centre will be 

holding a month of Christmas events throughout out December. We 

have been invited to sing carols at the centre on Monday 4th December 

from 2pm.  

 

We will be aiming to leave school after lunch around 1.15 and walk to 

the centre. We will then sing a selection of the carol songs we have 

learnt to customers before walking back to school for the end of the 

school day at 3.30pm. We will be raising money for the North Bristol Food 

Bank with a donations bucket too.  

 

Please can you indicate on ParentPay whether you give consent for 

your child to attend this event? If anyone would like to join us for either 

of the walks, please let me know via Dojo and we would very grateful for 

the help. You are, of course, very welcome to come and see the 

children singing too but they will need to return to school with us and be 

collected at the usual time.  

 

On the 4th, Children should attend the school in their usual school 

uniforms but wear comfortable shoes. They are also welcome to wear 

Christmas hats and hairbands to bring the festive spririt.  

 

Thank you,  

Miss Legg 
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